
Dear Youth, 
 
We are excited that you will be coming to Naval Support Facility (NSF) Dahlgren. Our 
youth sponsors are here to welcome you and help you make this your home. Please join 
us for our Youth Newcomer Orientation upon your arrival. Please contact the Youth 
Center at 540-653-8009 for schedule and for a list of sponsors who can assist you in this 
transition. 
 
If you have access to internet, please visit the Naval Support Activity South Potomac 
School Liaison Office website at School Liaison (navymwrdahlgren.com) for community 
and school information. The Morale Welfare and Recreation (MWR) website will also 
allow you to see the base events and other information about the installation. 
 
Dahlgren Youth Center has a terrific youth center and great youth. We know you will have 
fun and make new friends while you are here. Located on NSF Dahlgren is also Aquatic 
Center, Library, Fitness Center, Bowling Center, Commissary, Navy Exchange, etc. If you 
have never been on a military installation, coming to NSF Dahlgren will be a new 
adventure. One of the advantages of being in Dahlgren, VA is all the safe and fun things 
the base and the community can offer. The proximity to the US capital, will give you 
access to myriads of events and free National museums. Additionally, the Youth Center 
will give you the opportunity to visit those fun places. 
 
We wish you and your family a safe and enjoyable trip to King George County, VA. 
Remember to contact your School Liaison at 540-653-2070, cell: 540-413-7287 or  
email, NSASP_SL@us.navy.mil for additional assistance. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
NSASP School Liaison  
 

https://www.navymwrdahlgren.com/programs/c210a366-4c35-4e44-9a21-05447b96d4ff
mailto:NSASP_SL@us.navy.mil

